Item 4.2
Bugge, Dawn

From: Katherine Reed

Sent: Sunday, April 08, 2018 11:42 AM
To: Lukacs, Natasha

Cc: Bugge, Dawn

Subject: Re: Case: 18-0017

Thank you Natasha for answering our questions.
We have no problem with the new neighbors building this pole barn.
Thank you for recording our position on the matter.

Thank you,
John and Katie Laing

On Apr 4, 2018, at 1:13 PM, Lukacs, Natasha <nlukacs@blainemn.gov> wrote:

Katie,

Attached is the staff report; hopefully, this answers all your questions.
Please let me know if you have further questions, thank you.

Natasha Lukacs

Planning & Economic Development Technician

nlukacs@blainemn.gov
763-717-2751

City of Blaine
10801 Town Square Drive NE
Blaine, MN 55449

From: Katherine Reed

Sent: Wednesday, April 04, 2018 11:52 AM
To: Bugge, Dawn

Subject: Case: 18-0017

Good Afternoon Dawn,

| live at 4850 114th Ave NE which is across the street from the location of Case: 18-0017. Our other
neighbor gave me a copy of the drawing of the location for the pole barn. | do have a few questions:

1. Will the new structure match the house on the property? Same siding, etc.

2. What will the height of the new structure be?



3. What is the pole barn going to be used for?

Thanks!
Katie Laing

Sent from my iPhone

<18-0017 Report.pdf>



